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Public water systems serving more than 10,000 service connections must prepare, 

in addition to the Annual Consumer Confidence Report, a brief, written report in 

plain language that gives information on the detection of any contaminants that 

exceed Public Health Goals (PHGs) published by the State Office of 

Environmental Health Hazard Assessment (OEHHA).  Riverside Public Utilities (RPU) 

will hold a Public Hearing at the regularly scheduled meeting of the Board of 

Public Utilities to receive comments on this report for the past three years.  State 

law requires this public Hearing so that interested individuals can provide RPU with 

comments on this written report. Customers who wish to comment on this written 

report; can attend this meeting, or forward written remarks to the Public Utilities 

General Manager, 3750 3rd Floor, University Avenue, Riverside CA 92501 prior to 

the hearing.  Copies of the written report are available at the Riverside City Clerk’s 

Office, 3900 Main Street, Riverside, California 92501 and at Riverside Public Utilities, 

3750 University Avenue, 3rd Floor, Riverside, California 92501. 


